
 
 
 
 
 
 
       April 3, 2020 
 
 
 
Matthew Quinones 
President 
Stamford Board of Representatives 
888 Washington Blvd, 4th Floor 
PO Box 10152 
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 
 
 Re: Proposed Sale of Land in Relation to the Widening of 
  Washington Boulevard    
 
Dear President Quinones: 
 
As you know, I am the President of the Bridgewater Condominium Association, Inc. I have reviewed the 
attached letter from the Association’s attorney and I agree with everything stated in it.  
 
 
       Sincerely yours, 
 
 
       Vince McClean   
       Vince McClean 

President 
Bridgewater Condominium Association, Inc 

 


